
Legacy Development proposes Buffalo seven-townhouse
project
October 01, 2019 - Upstate New York

Buffalo, NY According to Legacy Development, the firm has proposed an L-shaped masonry
building at 8 St. Louis Pl. The project will need several zoning variances from the city to proceed.

According to public sources, the seven attached townhouses will each have a one car garage,
rooftop terrace, green roofs and/or balconies.

Wendel Architects is the project architect. If the project proceeds, construction could begin in the
spring, with build-out completed in phases.

The projected cost of construction was not disclosed.
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